
Celebrating the Holiday and a new member! 

  Bessie at the piano provided music.             

 Joe and Robin Balenger  

<Paulette reading the Lights of Love 

names.                 
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The Pilot Club of Naples 

Holiday Party and 20th An-

nual Lights of Love tree 

lighting was very special 

this year with the initiating 

of our newest member, 

Kathy Hickey, but also hav-

ing two special guests.  

Santa and Mrs. Claus ar-

rived just in time to spread 

some Christmas cheer.   

Longshore Lake Country 

Club was the location on 

December 12th.  Paulette 

Dickerson read the names 

who the lights on the tree 

were in honor of or in mem-

ory of.  Bessie Brown did the 

initiation of Kathy Hickey.  

Leigh Anne Page sponsored 

Kathy and Lori Milton at-

tended.  The three are edu-

cators at Cape Coral High 

School.  Leigh Anne and 

Lori are Anchor Advisors 

and Kathy is the chaperone 

for Owen Hickey, President 

of Cape Coral Anchor Club.  

 

Pat Stark and Ralph Brown  

Not everyone got a hug from 
Santa but Ruth Fralick did. 

Inside this issue: 

¶ Pick Me UpñPilot members 

provided Holiday joy to a family. 

¶ The Joy of Giving Event 

¶ Culverõs Share Night with Special 

Guests. 

¶ Anchors doing good. . . 

¶ Scholarship House Residents 

  Dates to Remember     

2019 ï 2020  Executive Board  

President ï Sue Lester 

Vice Pres. ïPaulette Dickerson 

Treasurer ï Suzan Berg 

Secretary ï Nicole Rennie 

DirectorsïTeddy Plaisted 

                Carolyn Castaneda  

    Joan Hurd ï Past    
   President 
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Lori Milton, Mrs Claus, Santa Claus, Leigh Anne Page and Kathy Hickey.  

Hazel Jaklitch was sitting with Lori Milton, Leigh Anne Page, Danarria 

Stone and Kathy Hickey.  On the right side of the photo is Evelyn 

Dickerson, Bobbi Grimm and Paulette Dickerson, (David Fralick and 

Gary Dickerson are not shown.  But they were there too.)  

Jan 2 Board Meeting  

6 PM - Culverôs 

Jan 9 Pilot Meeting  

6 PM     Perkins 

Jan 11 Helmet fitting 

Estates Library 11ð1 

Jan 23    
Share Night for Pilot 5-8 

 

 



 

This project felt like the ultimate òpick 

me upó when we saw the instant result 

and reaction of the family when they saw 

the lights on the house as it got dark.  

 

Cpl. Mike at a Safety Event  fitting hel-

mets in December with Jodi Walborn.  

With volunteers and Pilots under the direc-

tion of Pilot Cpl. Mike Nelson, Teddy 

Plaisted, Joan Hurd and Sue Lester, the 

home was decorated for Christmas.  It was 

finished as the sun set with tears of joy by 

the five little ones and their òBig Sisteró.  

Big Sister is a hero taking on the task of 

holding this family together after the loss of 

their parents.  To do it, she works 2 jobs 

and postponed a scholarship. Members 

attending the holiday party donated gift 

cards and decorations for this family.  

Pilot International Headquarters wishes us a Happy New Year!  

Pilots special Pick Me Up bringing Holiday Joy to a family of 6 siblings. 
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The possibilities seem endless as 
we open the door to a brand new 
calendar year. It is a fresh begin-
ning, and the content is ours to 
create. What an opportunity! Let 
us resolve to exceed goals that 
propel Pilot into a season of ener-
getic growth. 
Thank you for being a Pilot, for 
doing, caring and being more. 

The Florida District of 

Pilot International pro-

ject is to support the 

four houses of the Pilot 

Scholarship House 

Foundation.  LaVerne Weddle House at 

FSU in Tallahassee, Mary Ellen Thomas 

House at UF in Gainesville, Williams 

House at UF Gainesville and Gresham 

Kite House.  We are pleased with our con-

nection to the Gresham 

Kite Pilot Scholarship 

House on the Campus of 

Florida Gulf Coast Univer-

sity. Danarria Stone is the 

House Manager and it 

was great for her to attend 

our Holiday Party and 

bring greetings from the 

residents. 

Joan Hurd was pleased with a guest 
attending the December meeting.  
Kevin was fun and then we saw him 
again on the roof of the house putting 
up the lights.  He is a great worker and 
we hope to see Kevin again in 2020.  

Culverôs Share Nights are held once 
each month at the Immokalee Road 
location. The December event was a 
blast with Santa and Mrs Claus delight-
ing the children.  Pilot loves Culverôs 
and appreciate their generous support. 


